
 
 

  
 
 
 
Meeting: Trust Board 
Date: 27 April 2011 
 
Title: Update on medical revalidation and appraisal 
  
 
Executive 
Summary: 

This paper describes new information from the GMC regarding the 
process of strengthened appraisal, and national, regional and local 
developments to ensure that Whittington Health NHS Trust is prepared 
for the introduction of medical revalidation in 2012. 

  
 

 
Action: To note and agree method for dissemination to doctors in the Trust 
  
 
Report 
from: 

Celia Ingham Clark 

  
 
Sponsor: YiMien Koh 
  
 
Financial Validation 
 
Lead: Director of Finance 

Name of finance officer  
 
n/a 

 
Compliance with statute, directions, 
policy, guidance 
 
Lead:  All directors 

Reference: 
 
General Medical Council guidelines 
 

 
Compliance with Care Quality 
Commission Core/Developmental 
Standards 
 
Lead: Director of Nursing & Clinical 
Development 

Reference: 
 
 

 
Compliance with Auditors’ Local 
Evaluation standards (ALE) 
 
Lead: Director of Finance 

Reference: 
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